
2 December 1975 

,\ 
\ 

Dear Prof G Tracy Hall, 

'. 
I hope you have enjoyed your vacation in the different countries 

you visited and had a comfortable journey back home. 

I am writing this letter specifically about the heat control and 
rectifier units and the voltmeter and ammeter that you kindly agreed 
to replace (the ammeter on additional charge). I shall be grateful 
if you could kindly send these securely packed to the following address: 

Mr. J. Pellegrino 
Office for Projects Execution 
United Nations Development Programme 
866 United Nations Plaza 
New York, N •. Y. 10017. 

Mr. Pellegrino has agreed to pouch these parts to New Delhi as soon 
as he gets them. 

I shall be grateful for immediate action. 

With kind regards. 

Prof. H. Tracy Hall 
c/o H. Tracy Hall Inc. 
P.O. Box 7533 
University Station 
Provo, Utah 84601 
U.S.A. 

Yours sincerely, 

8.Lc:.-fal.~~'1...1 , 
B.K. A~rwala. 


